

Rob Smith request-66204-e7f3dd0b@whatdotheyknow.com

23 March 2011

Our Ref: FOI 2011/83 - F0137141

Dear Mr Smith,

Re: Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 - Request for Information

Thank you for your email which was received by the University on 23 March 2011 timed 09:08 hours, requesting the following information:

- "I have some questions relating to the 'eviction' on 22 March 2011 of students occupying the Heatherington Building.
- 1. Was an eviction notice or a removal order properly served?
- 2. Who in authorised these actions?
- 3. There seemed to be be a lot of police officers at the scene was police cooperation sought in advance of the 'eviction'?
- 4. Is the head of campus security a former police officer?"

As the University of Glasgow is a Scottish Public Authority, your request is subject to the terms of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 ("FOISA"). The University acknowledges receipt of your request and confirms a response will be sent to you promptly; and in any event not later than 20 April 2011. The Freedom of Information Office will contact you if we require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Data Protection and Freedom of Information Office



The information that you supplied with your Request for information will be entered into a filing system and will only be accessed by authorised persons of the University of Glasgow or its agents. The information will be retained by the University and will only be used for the purpose of (a) processing your Request for information, and (b) for statistical and audit purposes. By supplying such information you consent to the University storing the information for the stated purpose. The information is held by the University in accordance with the provisions of the Data Protection Act 1998.